
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
We hope that you agree that working at Valdosta State University provides each of us with a wonderful 
opportunity to engage with dynamic students, and dedicated colleagues.  There is little doubt that the 
strength of Valdosta State comes from its people, that is to say that at VSU strength comes from within!  
With that in mind, we ask that you consider making VSU stronger by making a gift to the 2014 
Faculty/Staff Campaign, Strength from Within. 
 
Gifts to the Faculty/Staff Campaign are important.  The financial support of our faculty and staff is a 
strong signal to donors external to VSU that we believe in the mission and are invested in the work 
being done each day to educate our students and serve our community.  Every gift is important, no 
matter the amount.  Every gift contributes to the strength of Valdosta State.  Every gift provides 
Strength from Within. 
 
Making a gift to the Faculty/Staff Campaign is easy.  You can write a check, use a credit or debit card, 
or you can make your gift over time via payroll deduction.  Just complete the enclosed form and return it 
in the envelope provided.  Thank you very much for everything that you do for Valdosta State 
University and remember that you are our greatest strength, you provide Strength from Within! 
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